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Black Mountain Road Drainage Works, Black 

Mountain 

Project summary  

Council is replacing pipework along Black 

Mountain Road between properties numbered 

359 and 383. 

Duration of work  

Work is scheduled to begin on Thursday, 23 

January 2025, and is expected to be completed 

by Friday, 24 January 2025, weather and 

construction conditions permitting. 

Council are programming the works at this time 

prior to the completion of the Black Mountain 

Landslide works to prevent undue disruption 

when the road is open once again.  

Disruptions to traffic and the 

public 

We will make every effort to minimise traffic 

disruptions. 
 

• Work hours: 6:30 am to 6:30 pm, with 

traffic control in place during these times. 

• A full road closure will occur between 9:00 

am and 1:00 pm. Emergency Services 

access will be prioritised if needed. 

• Residents are kindly requested to park on 

the opposite side of the road closure. 

Vehicles parked in the work area will be 

towed. 

Further information 

If you have any questions or concerns, please 

contact Council’s Site Supervisor at 0429 578 

174. 

Funding 

These works are proudly funded by Noosa 

Council. 
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Your patience during this project is appreciated. 
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